
Linda Greene 
 

I am opposed to the building of the Kalama Manufacturing and Export Facility. Fracking the gas to
be used in the facility at the point of origin is dangerous and pollutes groundwater during the
process. Then it is highly dangerous to transport. Creating the huge amount of methanol, the facility
would add a tremendous amount of air pollution in the area and global warming throughout the
planet. The fact that it is to be used for plastics instead of fuel is not a good argument. We need to
decrease the production of plastics, not increase it. The non-recyclable nature of plastics with their
lengthy half life is polluting our land mass and killing our marine creatures. The facility should not
be built.


